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Return to School Issues 
 

The NLMA has received several comments from family physicians about possible 
impacts on their practices as students return to school. As the NLMA has not been 
consulted by government or the school board about expectations of family physicians, 
our default assumption is that there are no new expectations for medical notes or Covid-
related assessments that involve family physicians.  However, we would appreciate 
receiving feedback from family doctors if you notice any new requests or expectations 
from parents or schools.  If there is a pattern or concern we will take the matter up with 
the Department of Health and the School Board.  You can send your comments to: 
President@nlma.nl.ca 
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